July 25, 2012

Dear Canby High School Supporter,

Thank you for your support of the Canby High School Graduation All Night Party! Because of generous support from the community, this year's GAP had close to 400 graduating seniors in attendance; quite a memorable way to say farewell to their high school experience. This can only happen because of support from individuals and businesses. Thank you.

Please accept the enclosed certificate as a small gift of appreciation from the graduation all night committee. You can hang this certificate with pride in your office or place of business.

As a reminder, your donation is tax deductible.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact either one of us.

Thanks again.

Sincerely,

Jamie Netter (503) 263-6961 Donation Co-Chair Kim Parker (503) 703-7854 Donation Co-Chair